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**This email came from an external source. Be cautious about clicking on any links in this email or opening
attachments.** 

﻿Marlon and Denise, thank you very much.   In addition to concerns we stated to Denise below, attached are a couple
pictures for distribution so the Board can appreciate how the proposed building location jammed up against the property
line is an unreasonable intrusion into our privacy and visually spoils the sanctuary / refuge we’ve built over 25 years as
well as shading our gardens and fruit trees.

View of planned building location that replaces bamboo privacy border (looking West)

View of garden & orchard (looking North, proposed building on the left hovering over our property)
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